
Because of generous partnerships, Incarnate Word Academy (IWA) 
continues to deliver excellence in Catholic education—turning possibilities 
into realities.  Distinction in academics, athletics, faith formation, 
community service, and extracurricular activities is strengthened by our 
donors.  This year, gifts from Alumni, Parents, Grandparents, Friends, 
Community Partners, and Private Foundations reached an amazing...

$2,374,330 
in total donations.

22.4% Tuition Assistance

10.5% IWA Foundation

10% Goals & Dreams Campaign

12.8% Restricted Giving

40% Annual Fund 

  4.3% Enlighten, Inspire, & Strengthen Capital Campaign

Fund Facts!

639 donors gave to IWA.  

31%  first time donors gave to 
IWA.

72%  of the donors supported 
the Annual Fund.

64 donors were President Circle 
members giving $1,000 or more 
to the Annual Fund

$130,401 in donations to 
Annual Fund from Giving Tuesday 
appeal

22%  of the Annual Fund raised 
from Paradise Island Fundraising 
Event

Where Gifts 
were Directed



“Thank you for donating to my 
education.  I hope one day I can send 
that blessing forward with the tools 
I gained from IWA and college.”

- IWA Class of 2023 Alumnus

We all agree, 2022-2023 was an amazing year.  Safety and 
security of our students was top of mind and we implemented 
an employee badging system and added a second security 
officer.   

Our donor partners also helped us expand access to Incarnate 
Word Academy, with nearly 40% of our students benefiting from 
need-based tuition assistance. And as always, our Booster Club 
and PTOs continued to support the school in very impactful 
ways, including technology upgrades and a new ice machine for 
the athletic training room.

We are so grateful for all you do to help our Angels soar.  
Thank you for contributing to another year of excellence at IWA.

www.iwacc.org

Sammie H. Grunwald
President and CEO

Robin Ritchey-Roy
Executive Director of Advancement 
and Marketing

Donors Help Bring Football to IWA!
In the Spring of 2022, IWA announced the launch 
of a 6-man football program funded completely 
through philanthropic giving.  With that initiative, 
the Goals and Dreams Campaign contributions 
increased to meet the needs of the athletic 
programs and ensure success when we played 
our first official season football game in the Fall 
of 2023.  Weight room upgrades, bleachers at the 
field, and a new scoreboard were key 
accomplishments, all while successfully 
maintaining our existing sports programs.


